
 

 

October 04, 2024 

To 
The Secretary, 
BSE Limited, 
PJ Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai: 400 001 
Company Scrip Code: . 531574 
 
Sub: Intimation of closure of Trading Window 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 (as amended), we 
wish to inform you that the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company will 
remain closed for all Designated Persons and their immediate relatives from Tuesday, 
October 1, 2024 and shall be opened 48 hours after the declaration of financial results for 
the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2024. 
 

You are requested to kindly take note of the same. 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
FOR VAS INFRASTRUCTURE LTD. 
 
 
 

Ashok Kumar Golechha 
Interim Resolution Professional for Vas Infrastructure  Ltd  
Registration No.No.IBBI/IPA-002/IP-N000932/2019-2020/12973 
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